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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #17-0876 
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 6, 2017 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve Contracts for Stormwater Lining, Closed Circuit 

Television Inspection, and Trenchless Technologies Construction – GPE 
Engineering & General Contractor Corp. and Lanzo Trenchless 
Technologies, Inc.-South - $1,000,000  

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve two-year contracts, in substantially 
the forms attached, with GPE Engineering & General Contractor Corp. (GPE) and Lanzo 
Trenchless Technologies, Inc. - South (Lanzo) for the stormwater lining, closed-circuit 
television (CCTV) inspection, and trenchless technologies project in the estimated 
aggregate amount of $1,000,000 subject to further appropriations based on City needs; 
and authorize the City Manager to approve two, one-year renewal options, contingent 
upon the annual appropriation of funds. 
 
Background 
This project is an annual contract for construction repair services, including the 
restoration, testing, CCTV inspection, pipe cleaning, and rehabilitation of stormwater 
pipelines, structures, tidal valves, exfiltration trenches, drainage wells, and other 
drainage components and appurtenances.  The selected contractors will provide 
construction services on an as-needed basis for public stormwater infrastructure 
based on pre-determined line item prices indicated in each contract. 
 
The Procurement Services Division issued Invitation to Bid No. 673-11892 on June 6, 
2017 and received two bids. The bids submitted by GPE and Lanzo have met all of the 
specifications of the bid, and have been deemed responsive and responsible bidders.   
    
Resource Impact 
There will be a current fiscal year impact to the City in the amount of $500,000.  Funds 
for this purchase in the amount of $500,000 are available in the FY 2017 Budget in the 
account listed below. Future expenditures are contingent upon adoption of future year 
budgets. 
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Funds available as of July 27, 2017 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME 

(Program) 
CHARACTER CODE/  
SUB-OBJECT NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 
(Character) 

AMOUNT 

470-PBS660502-
3437 

Stormwater 
Services/Materials/Imp 

Rep & Maint 
 $     2,486,760   $    935,274   $      500,000  

   

 TOTAL →  $      500,000  

 
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing:  

 Goal 2: Be a sustainable and resilient community 

 Objective 2: Reduce flooding and adapt to sea level rise. 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 
 
Attachments  
Exhibit 1  -  Bid Tabulation  
Exhibit 2  -  Contract 
Exhibit 3  -  Solicitation  
 

 
Prepared by:   Elkin Diaz, Public Works 
                          Marie Pierce, Public Works 
  Maureen Lewis, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
             
Department Directors: Paul Berg, Public Works 
 Kirk Buffington, Finance 
 


